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Dear Parents and Carers, 
We hope that you have all enjoyed a lovely 
and relaxing break especially over the 
Easter period. The weather was certainly 
perfect during a large part of the  
holidays! 
Term 2 is promising to be a busy and  
productive term. Thank you to all our  
students who represented St Maryõs at 
the ANZAC day parade yesterday despite 
the miserable weather. Thank you to our 
Year 6 students for their wonderful 
leadership and to Mrs Richards for the 
lovely wreath. 
Other exciting events coming up are 
-School Photos-Tues 2nd May 
-WR Cross Country 
-K/1 excursion to Canberra  
-Life Education Van visits 
-Tennis lessons 
-Athletics Carnival 
-NAPLAN 
Congratulations are extended to Mrs 
Toohey on becoming a Grandmother for 
the very first time during the holidays. 
Mrs Tooheyõs son Joshua and his partner 
Jaime welcomed a baby boy, Lennox Jae 
to their family on Easter Saturday.  
Another Blues supporter, no doubt! 
Please find attached a Parent Charter 
that has recently been developed by 
Catholic Education. The charter outlines 
the importance of the relationship  
between home and school. 
Wishing everyone a great term ahead. 

 
 
 

Mrs Christine Baron  
Principal 
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Lord, at this time of year,  
let us remember with thanksgiving those who 

made the supreme sacrifice for us in time of war.  
We pray that the  

offering of their lives may not have been in vain. 
We dedicate ourselves to the cause of justice, freedom and 
peace; and for the wisdom and strength to build a better 

world. AMEN  

 
 

Branch Out, Blossom and Grow at St Maryõs  

2017 School Photos 
Next Tuesday May 2nd. 

Week 2 Term 2. 

Full summer school  

uniform please, 

Dresses for girls. 

Please return your  

envelopes before Tuesday. 

ANZAC DAY 2017 

Year 1  

Maths 



 

 

HOME COOKING  

The  BOOBY & HOCKEY  

families are our cooks this 

week Friday 28th April. 
A reminder that our NUT FREE Policy  

includes all home cooked items. It is also 

highly recommended that home cooked 

items include a list of ingredients used for 

cooking.  

Thank you 

WEEK 10, TERM 1 

Principalõs Award 

Alivia for being a wonderful role model and her 

exceptional skills as a school leader.  

Hannah for her quiet, gentle and caring nature. 

And displaying outstanding qualities as a friend.  

EJ for her positive contributions as a class  

member and as a friend. EJ is kind and  

thoughtful and always has a smile to share with 

everyone.  

Dylan R for a wonderful attitude towards all  

areas of learning. Dylan is a keen and positive 

member of the class and a lovely friend to others.  

 

Year 6 Leaders Award  

Gracie for being a kind, caring and loving friend 

to all students. Gracie always looks out for others 

and is an excellent role model in all areas of 

school life.  

Jasmine  for showing kindness and compassion to 

others and for being a lovely friend. Jasmine is an 

enthusiastic class member and always gives her 

best in all areas of school life.  

Jayla for showing care and consideration  

towards others on the playground. Jayla is a 

kind, caring and respectful member of our school.  

CAKE RAFFLE 

The cake raffle will begin again   

this Friday 28th April.  

The  KING FAMILY 

is asked to supply the cake  

for the cake raffle.  

WINTER SCHOOL UNIFORM  
All students are asked to be dressed in full  

WINTER school uniform from Week 2  

onwards please.  (Other than School Photo 

Day.) This includes sport uniform. 

Short sleeve shirts may be worn  

during winter and sport shorts may be worn 

under tracksuit pants. Please ensure your 

child brings their school jumper  

EVERY day. 

RADIO NEWS 
will begin again next  

Tuesday 2nd May with 

Gracie, Lucy & Sebastian B  

presenting all the exciting  

news from St Maryõs. 

 

 

Uniform  

All uniform items are available in the uniform shop 

ready to stock up for winter!  

We now have stock of winter tunics for the girls in 

sizes 4-16.  

Please ensure to send in your order with cash, 

cheque or direct deposit receipt if put into the  

community council account.  

We are unfortunately unable to give out items until 

they are paid for.  

Tracee is also available for any uniform queries 

Thursday or Friday mornings.  

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  


